
REX HAS ENTERED
VOLUNTARY
ADMINISTRATION
After yesterday’s reports of a trading halt at Rex Airlines, EY contacted the TWU to confirm it had been
appointed as administrators.

It is more important than ever that every worker is a union member to
give workers a powerful voice. 

If you’re not a member or know someone who isn’t, scan the QR code
or click here to join now.

IF YOU'RE NOT A MEMBER, JOIN TODAY.

JULY 2024
REX UPDATE

IMPACT ON WORKERS
In worker briefings this morning 610 job losses were confirmed pending a consultation process which will
conclude today. This includes 360 from RAL and potentially 250 from Rex. The RAL business will be shut
down, while Rex will continue but will be restructured. We know how devastating this will be to those
workers affected, and we’re working to minimise the impact on hardworking families.

NEXT STEPS

We’ll be working with administrators EY to reduce
job losses and look at internal redeployment 

HELP IS AVAILABLE
If you need to talk, please reach out to your local TWU branch.

Rex also has an employee assistance program (EAP) available through
Assure Programs. Call 1800 808 374 and quote reference number 616732 to
be connected to a clinician if you need any additional support. 

Further help is also
available: Lifeline 13
11 14 Beyond Blue
1300 22 4636

SIGN UP HERE FOR UDPATES AND REDEPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITIES

WORKING WITH ADMINISTRATORS

We are in talks about redeployment opportunities with Virgin
and Dnata Ground for ground crew, catering, cabin crew and pilots
and are in discussions about a process to fast track applications

CALLING FOR AN EQUITY STAKE
We’re calling on the Federal Government to
take an equity stake in Rex and protect
workers’ entitlements 

REDUNDANCY AND ENTITLEMENTS
We’re calling on a process for access to redundancy and other
entitlements as quickly as possible for the affected workers

REDEPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITIES

https://www.twu.com.au/join/
https://www.twu.com.au/aviation/rex-administration-sign-up/

